
26th March 2021 
  
 
  
Ref: AR/eb 
 
 
 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Our young people have done fantastically well in the last two weeks on their return to school and 
we are very much looking forward to a full return on 12th April.  At the moment, however, this is 
still provisional as we await the Deputy First Minister’s announcement on 6th April, following this, 
updated information about the return will go out on our school app and website.   
 
Please note that, should the return to school of all young people commence on April 12th, face 
coverings will still need to be worn for the duration of time in school, although the 2 metre social 
distance rule will be relaxed, in accordance with the Scottish Government guidelines. 
 
Young people should come to school in full uniform – including their blazer – unless they have 
PE, in which case they much wear PE kit.   
 
The school is closed for the Spring Break from Monday 29th March – Friday 9th April inclusive.  I 
would like to take this opportunity to wish you a happy Easter and to thank you too for your 
continued support in what has been a difficult few months. 
 
Best wishes  
 

 
 
Alicia Reid 
On behalf of all the staff at Stranraer Academy 

Stranraer Academy 
McMasters Road 
STRANRAER 
Wigtownshire 
DG9 8BY 
 
 

Any enquiries please contact 
 
Miss A Reid 
 
Telephone:  01776 706484 
Fax:   01776 704748 
e-mail: gw08officestranraer@glow.sch.uk 

 

Head Teacher: Miss A Reid 
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